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The winning house 

This half term was  

 

 

 

 

 

 

With  house points  

6338  

 

children from Terra can 
wear non-uniform on  

Friday 14th July 

 

 

What’s happening at Engayne?   Summer Second Half Term 2023 

Reminders: 
12th July - Non uniform 
day for Summer     
Birthdays 

13th July—Non uniform 
for Engayne Day 

17th and 18th July 
smart uniform to meet 
new class teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On the 28th June, sixteen Year 1 and 2 children 

participated in Quad Kids at Hornchurch stadium. Each 
child participated in throwing, jumping, sprinting and a 300 meter run. The 
children have been practicing at lunchtime and at home. I was extremely 
proud of each and every one of them. Their effort and enthusiasm was 
outstanding. They showed great sportsmanship and supported each other 

throughout the morning.   

Well done team Engayne! 

This year has flown by and we cannot quite believe its July!  We have lots of tired children and 
staff who all need a break from  routines.  This year the children have attended some great vis-
its to a variety of places, the coaches and trains have been very exciting!  The children have 
been making progress, which you will see in their books  when they come home.  Our curriculum is 
varied and the children have enjoyed different ways of learning.  OPAL and forest school contin-
ues to be a fantastic opportunity for out children.  Only 15% of our children still swim with arm-
bands, which is another proud achievement. 

We say goodbye and good luck to our year 6 children and some families who have been here for 
many years.  Please stay in touch and let us know how you all are 

Thank you to you all for being so supportive. 

Our Engayne family wishes you all a lovely summer break and we will see you again on Tuesday 5th              
September 2023. 

With kind regards Mrs Sankey 
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